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November 2, 2006 
 
Connie Fishman 
President 
Hudson River Park Trust 
Pier 40, 2nd Floor 
New York, NY 10014 
 
Dear Ms. Fishman: 
 
Community Board 4 submits this letter to the Hudson River Park Trust regarding the temporary 
relocation of the Trapeze School New York.   
 
Community Board 4 understands the School needs to vacate its current location in the park just south 
of Canal Street to allow for construction.  They wish to temporarily relocate to a site within the park at 
33rd street until they are able to move into a more permanent facility on Pier 40.   
 
Community Board 4 has no objection to the Trapeze School temporarily occupying this space at 33rd 
Street through May 2007.  We feel the school will occupy a currently underutilized section of the park 
and will provide a draw during the relatively quiet winter season. Although the design of the temporary 
facility is somewhat less than desirable, it does include large windows to afford public viewing of the 
School’s captivating activities. 
 
We wish to emphasize that this temporary location will be used only through May 2007 and will not 
extend into the summer months.  Thank you for keeping Community Board 4 apprised of these 
changes. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

      
J. Lee Compton  John Doswell    Kristin Dionne 
Chair    Co-Chair    Co-Chair 
Community Board 4  Waterfronts and Parks   Waterfronts and Parks 
 
cc: Jonathon Conant, Trapeze School 

Friends of Hudson River Park 
 


